

## COMPTROLLER OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK 1 CENTRE STREET NEW YORK, NY 10007-2341 (212) 669-3500

JOHN C. LIU COMPTROLLER

June 29, 2012

## Dear Friends:

It is my great pleasure to extend greetings to each of you as you gather to celebrate the 21<sup>st</sup> International Bangla Festival and Book Fair 2012.

New York City's thriving Bangladeshi-American community makes our City a better place to live and work and the International Bangla Festival and Book Fair is a remarkable opportunity for New Yorkers of all backgrounds to recognize the significant contributions of the Bangladeshi people and to share in your rich cultural heritage.

Once again, thank you for bringing us together to celebrate community and service. Please accept my best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,

John C. Liu